Aston Fields Middle School

Striving for Excellence: Learning for Life

May 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are always looking for ways to enrich our pupils' experience of careers education in
school and I'm delighted to inform you that we have two days planned this month which
Year 8 are involved in.

You will have already received a letter about our trip to Harper Adams University. In the
past, this trip has really inspired pupils and opened their eyes to what a campus
university life could offer. Please return any payments due and consent for this trip if
you've not already done so.

On Wednesday 21st May, the year group will be involved in a careers focus day in
school, so will be off timetable. We will be welcoming visitors from a range of career
backgrounds, including The Army, young apprentices, policing, local business owners
and engineers. This event was a huge success last year and we are confident the pupils
will gain an insight into career paths, as well as having fun! Pupils will need to attend
school in PE kit on this day.

We hope that the pupils will be inspired by both events!!
Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Lead Teacher for Careers Information, Education, Advice & Guidance
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